
The American Legion and Auxiliary District 4 Spring Meeting took place in Carrington at the 
Chieftain on Friday, April 4. After a social hour and delicious meal, all attended a joint meeting 
for mutual greetings, introductions, and honors. 
The dedication of members and their support for our veterans/military and their families was 
evident throughout the meeting. One especially impressive part of the meeting was when all 
Vietnam veterans were acknowledged and honored for their service. A beautiful silver coin was
given to each member who served during the Vietnam War era. 
Afterwards, the members separated into their respective groups to take care of various Legion 
Family business issues. Before leaving, all were reminded to help themselves to brownies, 
pumpkins bars, and other delicious treats provided by members of John O’Hara Unit 25 of 
Carrington. As the evening closed, many members expressed their appreciation to Carrington 
for hosting the event.
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